
 
From: Polly Palmer [mailto:ppalmer@peachland.ca]  
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 1:52 PM 

To: Mary Jane Drouin 

Cc: Joe Mitchell; Peachland - Elsie Lemke 
Subject: RE: Peachland Creek WTP Working Hours Bylaw Amendment 

 
Hi Mary Jane, 
 
Maple Reinders is requesting an earlier start time through  the Regional District because the site is still in 
the Regional District’s jurisdiction. Peachland is in the process of a boundary extension , but may not 
have final approval until the Fall.  
 
I spoke to Joe Mitchell, Director of Operations, who said Peachland wouldn’t have any problem 
extending the work hours to an hour earlier because the site is located away from residential areas 
therefore there is minimal impact on local residents.  
 
Regards,  
 
Polly Palmer, CMC 
Director of Corporate Services 

District of Peachland 
Phone:  250.767.3704 
Fax:      250.767.3433 
Website: www.peachland.ca 
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